
 

April 26, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

As we begin planning to reopen our school building to the full community this fall, we want to 

use this as an opportunity to renew our commitment to ensuring our students receive the 

strongest possible education. Many of our policies and rules were created when we opened our 

school six years ago. We are reviewing  all of our policies and rules to be sure they still reflect 

the values of  our students and families, and that they are equitable and inclusive - a focus for us 

in the years to come. We want your voice and perspective to shape any changes to our policies 

and rules as we move forward.  

 

We are sending this letter to invite all families to participate in our School Climate Survey for 

Parents and Families. The survey includes questions about your student’s learning, school safety 

and policies, as well as your perceptions of the school environment. We will use the survey 

results to develop, amend, and strengthen strategies and policies related to school culture, such as 

uniform requirements and after school consequences.  

 

Your responses are completely anonymous, and your name or personally identifiable information 

will not be collected.  

 

You can take the survey online using the following link: 

https://forms.gle/3ykV1Y2GzWY83Axb8. The survey takes between 2-5 minutes to complete. 

You may also request a Dean to reach out to you if you would like to share additional 

information.   

 

Thank you for your time, and your support of our effort to ensure a safe, supportive, and 

inclusive learning environment for all students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Benjamin Ure 

Dean of Students 
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